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Will the ferry line still be used for drop-off and pick-up during the AB model?   Yes, the new 
ferry line drop-off and pick-up process will still be used during the AB model for K-8 students.   

Hybrid: Drop-off time • Gates open at 8:15AM • Health screenings begin at 8:30AM Students 
must stay in the car until the family health screening is complete. In case your child has a 
temperature above 100 degrees, they could stay in the car to return home.     

Hybrid: Pick-up • Gates open at 2:35PM • Student pick-up between 2:50-3:10PM Students will 
be in their classroom and be notified to exit the building when their car is nearing one of the four 
pick-up spots Parents must stay in their car (no walk-up pick-ups)  

What supplies do students need to bring to their class session during Hybrid model? 
Teachers will be informing families through email, if they have not already done so, of what each 
child will need to bring to the school as we transition to the AB model.  

• PE shoes with non-marking soles are required for PE for all classes K-8 due to the wood floor 
in St. Joseph Center. PE shoes should be contained in a sack, labeled with the child’s name. 
PE shoes will remain in the classroom. Fourth – 8th grade students will not change clothes 
for PE this year.  4th-8th should bring their fully charged devices to school. 

 
Will students be required to bring their laptops to school each day? 5 - 8 grade students will 
be issued a school laptop for the 2020-2021 school year. These students must bring the device 
to campus to complete daily academic work during on-site learning.   

Will childcare be available on the students off-days during the AB model. If so, who is 
eligible? Yes, first responders and teacher’s/staff’s children have priority, followed by single 
parent families without local extended families to support them, as well as students needing 
intervention. The childcare limit is 20.   

How many masks should the students bring to school each day? Students should bring 2-3 
face coverings per day as it is recommended that face coverings be replaced every four hours.  

Will the remote model change any obligations for ICRS families including volunteer hours, 
fundraising or tuition cost?  A current proposal is under development and a recommendation 
will be made to the Finance and School Commission at their September meeting. We will report 
out to families thereafter.  

Will the school bus be in service starting on Monday the 21st? There will be no bus service 
for the year.  

Will children be able to order hot lunch and milk?  Yes, the MVSD will continue to provide hot 
lunch and milk to children who order it before 9am.  

SPIRIT WEAR. All children can wear ICRS spirit wear on Fridays.  Monday-Thursday students 
should wear their uniform when attending school.  


